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The Circus is Coming Back to Town 
 
 

 
The circus is coming to town. That's because Eli March and “Scramble James” Hughes are 
more than just a two-man juggling act. They are really a two-man circus act who will be 
featured at the Porterville Fair to be held May 15-19. March and Hughes did win the Gold 
Medal at the 2018 International Juggling Association's competition. 
But they do so much more. They provide a unique and joyful roving performance. Their innovative, 
energetic, contemporary vaudeville show includes award-winning partner juggling, breathtaking 
acrobatics, epic combination tricks and they also provide a magic show that's an optical illusion 
will take one on a magical juggling journey. They deliver their show with charm and plenty of 
comedy as they zip through the grounds on their brightly lit electric seatless unicycles. 

Their act has also included fire and they won the 2017 and 2018 Fire Entertainer of the Year 

competitions. Circus L’s exploits can be followed @CircusLuminescence on Instagram or 
Facebook or by visiting www.CircusL.com. 
Circus Luminescence combines their knee-slapping comedic wit and award-winning 
technical skill. They utilize innovative choreography, juggling, acrobatics, magic, clowning, 
and more that's a treat for the eyes, ears, and soul.  

The schedule for Circus Luminescense will perform Wednesday, May 15-6:00, 7:15 & 8:30 
PM; Thursday, May 16 – 6:30, 8:15 PM;  Friday, May 17 – 7:00, 8:30, 9:30 PM; Saturday, May 
18 – 4:30, 7:00, 9:30 PM and  Sunday, May 19-4:30, 6:30, 8:30 PM. 
 

http://www.circusl.com/

